
11-8-22 
 
Dear Membership, 
 
I can’t wait to see you all at the Saint Louis Club next Monday (11/14) as we welcome Zac McClure, 
MBA/CPA, co-Founder of Token Tax.  This is not your typical crypto-currency talk. 
 
Zac McClure gives us the rare opportunity to see deeply into his real world of significant active crypto 
traders and leading-edge tax reporting advice, from one at the practical helm in this arena.    
  
This is a must see presentation! To register CLICK HERE  
  
See you Monday! 
  
Best, 
Robynn Ragland 
President  
  
  
 

https://www.epcstlouis.org/events/register/22712

